
 

 

Dear Room 5 Families, 

Thank you for all you do to make Room 5 a great 

place to learn and grow.  

Keep encouraging your children to try new things 

and be independent.  

I hope to see you all February 22 at the silent 

journey. This will give you an opportunity to see 

what we teach everyday. Each classroom will have a 

different  topic displayed so you can see and 

visualize what you see in the pictures everyday.  

Our class will exchange Valentines on February 

14th.  Valentines will be sent home to open and 

enjoy!  For cards , please address them who they 

are from only.  We have 21 students in our class.  

Please be mindful that we are a nut free 

environment. 

 

Units of Study 

This month we will be studying the 
culture, animals and biomes  of 

Asia 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Emily Ana 

emily@montessoriacademyidaho.com 
Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“Teachers who love teaching, teach 

children to love learning” 

 

February 2 Groundhog  Day 

February 14 Valentine’s Day 

Spirit Dress up day: Wear 

Valentine Colors/Prints 

February 16 School Closed  

Professional Development 

February 19 School Closed 

President’s Day 

February 22 Silent Journey 

5:30pm-6:30pm 

(parents only) 

February 25-March 2 Montessori Education 

Week 
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